
In order provide the best service to our Customers, we inform you that the Central Park

Office will operate again during the weekend starting 23 October 2021.

Re-opening Weekend Banking at

UOB Central Park Office

Customers may continue to transact through our ATM, internet banking services namely Personal Internet Banking (PIB), 

Business Internet Banking (BIBPlus), and also our Digital Bank TMRW.


